WELCOME WALL

DARLING HARBOUR

SYDNEY AUSTRALIA

Tuesday, 17 February 1998

Mr Dino Gustin
102 South Terrace
Bankstown NSW 2200

Dear Mr Gustin

Thank you for your letter of February 3 1998. I much appreciate your contribution to
the “Welcome Wall’ project and the interest you show in the forthcoming exhibition,
‘Tears, Fears and Cheers’.

I have sought advice on the wording of your inscription and have been informed, on
the basis of consistency, that the preferred wording should be:

GUSTIN Mamma Lena, Dino and family

I should mention two points here. Firstly, it was decided to list surnames before other
names in order to assist in cross referencing and searching for more details on
particular inscriptions via the Museum database and the internet. Secondly, in order to
provide the people of Australia with equal ownership of the “Welcome Wall’, it was
agreed that no honorariums or titles be part of the Wall inscriptions. That is, no Sir,
Dr, Mrs, Mr and so on before names and no JP, AO, AC and so on after names. Of
course, you are perfectly able to include such achievements and details in the database
notes that accompany the inscription.

I hope these points explain the reason for the suggested inscription noted above. If you
would like to further adjust your inscription or discuss any issues further, then please
do not hesitate to contact me on my direct line 9552 7567 (Mondays and Tuesdays
only).

Kind Regards

Christopher
Welcome Wall Manager
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